
Where Learning  

is Fun! 

Wootton Bassett Infants’ School 
would like to welcome prospective 
children, parents and members of our 
community to visit our amazing school.  

We strive to make 
learning exciting and 
fun whilst maintaining a 
family type atmosphere. 

Come along and meet 
our Headteacher, Alison 

Pass, our Assistant Heads, Rebecca Tebbitt 
and Jenny Pearce, our SENco Hannah 
Macaulay and our friendly Governing Body. 
You will  have the opportunity to look at the 
school, see the children in their classrooms 
and ask questions.  

We run this event 
alongside  Macmillan 
Coffee Morning. So, 
tea, coffee and cake 
will be available too. 

We look forward to meeting you! 

Wootton Bassett Infants’ School 

High Street 

Royal Wootton Bassett 

Wiltshire 

SN4 7BS 

Phone: 01793 852254 

E-mail: admin@woottonbassett-

inf.wilts.sch.uk 

Why not take a look at our website: www.woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk 

Open Morning 


